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Mr. James Anderson Davis 

The first World War I soldier I 
have chosen to write about for this 
newsletter is James Anderson Davis , 
of Canmer. Even though he was born 
in Larue County, he chose Canmer as 
his last home. He was born 
September 6, 1892 and died June 7, 
1956. His parents were Cecil Charles 
and Frances Pardine (Carroll) Davis. 
She was the daughter of William 
Albert and Lucinda (Thompson) 
Carroll. They were married 
December 12, 1872. Cecil's parents 
were John M. Davis, who is buried at 
Shibola, and Nancy Bewley, who was 
born 1848. Mr. Cecil was one ofnine 
children. 

Mr. James Anderson married 
Ada Parish. She was the daughter of 
John W. and Editha May 
(Bumgardner) Parish. They are 
buried in the Timberlake Cemetery. 
Mr. John Parish's great, great, 
grandfather was born in Maryland in 
1718. Mr. James and Mrs. Ada had 
five children: Lawrence K, born 
1920, Mary Alta (Sis) 1923, Alvine 

R., 1925, Willie A., 1927, and 
Maxine, 1929, all of whom were born 
in Canmer. 

Mr. Davis was a fanner and 
truck driver. Mr. Davis enlisted for 
World War Ion August 5, 1918 and 
was discharged on February 3, 1919. 
He was a Pvt. Co. H, 67 Inf. 9th 

Division. After getting out of the 
Army, he returned to Canmer to spend 
the rest ofhis life and is buried in the 
Pearl Webb Cemetery with other 
family members. (His granddaughter, 
Brenda Dudderar, is on the cemetery 
board and works very hard to keep the 
cemetery looking nice. 



Mr. Wiley Caswell 

The other soldier for this 
newsletter is Mr. Wiley Caswell. He 
was born on May 1, 1894 in Hart 
County and died May 10, per death 
record, but his stone says May 12. He 
was the son of Welby and Lizzie 
(Logsdon) Caswell. In the 1900 
census, he was living with Mrs. 
Armilda Boyd and listed as an orphan. 
As a young man, he was a farmer. He 
went into the Army on May 5, 1918 
and was sent to Camp Fort Benjamin, 
Indiana. He came home sick with 
typhoid and meningitis. He was sick 
for a short time and passed away. Mr. 
H.G. Richardson was the undertaker 
from Munfordville who buried him. 
He was buried on May 11, 1919 in 
Pearl Webb Cemetery. He is the only 
Caswell buried in Pearl Webb. 

On his stone is the picture of a 
castle, which is the logo of the u.s. 
Army Corps ofEngineers, which 
makes me think that he was in that 
part of the Army. 

Persons buried at Pearl Webb 
Cemetery, since the last 
newsletter: 

Julie Elaine Buckner 
DOB: 3-01-50 
DOD: 2-18-16 

Donnie R. Dillard 
DOB: 5-21-48 
DOD: 6-06-15 

Note: We would like to express our 
regrets for leaving Donnie Dillard off 
of our last newsletter list. 

From the Treasurer's Desk: 

E)~f 5renda Dudderar 

As always we want to thank 
everyone who donates for the upkeep 
and beautification of our cemetery. 
Thanks to you our donations continue 
to cover our expenses. 

We had to remove the large 
holly trees at the main entrance as 
they had perished. We hope to 
replace them with new ones this fall. 

We will be at the cemetery to 
receive donations again this Memorial 
Day weekend. If you would like to 
help PLEASE let us know. We need 
your help. 

Once agam we would like to 
remind you to place your name on the 
bottom of your flowers. When they 



blow off that is the only way we can 
replace them on the correct stone. 
Many ofthem blow all the way to the 
ditch. They get thrown away as we 
do not know where they came from. 
Some of them are still nice. We are 
having a problem with glass jars. 
They collect rain water then in the 
winter, they freeze and burst. This is 
hazardous. We ask that you not use 
glass containers unless you plan to 
remove them quickly. 

We rarely give enough praise to 
those who deserve it. Paul Sullivan, 
John Rogers, and Jean Hedgepeth 
work to prepare the newsletter. Jean 
researches and writes the interesting 
articles. John makes the address 
labels and Paul spends many hours 
collecting and organizing everything 
to complete the newsletter. Without 
them, there would be no newsletter. 
Also, Ray Green keeps our website up 
to date and makes corrections when 
needed. 

Always remember to thank our 
sponsors for their continued support. 
Their donations pay for the printing 
and postage for the newsletters. If 
you receive a printed copy and could 

receive one by email, then that would 
save us some money. Just send your 
email address to me: 
brendas@scrtc.com. 

Sure hope you saw the 
cemetery when the dogwoods were in 
bloom - a beautiful sight. 

Thanks to everyone who sends 
those nice notes with their donations. 
They are much appreciated! !! 

Make your tax deductible donation 
to Pearl Webb Cemetery today: 

Make checks payable to: 

Pearl Webb Cemetery 

Mail to: 

Pearl Webb Cemetery 
c/o Brenda Dudderar, Treasurer 
1945 North Jackson Highway 
Hardyville, KY 42746 
Phone: 270-528-5042 

mailto:brendas@scrtc.com


Quarry Hill Monuments 

"Monuments of Character" 


7725 North Jackson HWY 

Magnolia, KY 42757 (Linwood) 


270-528-5654 


101 Abe's Way 

Hodgenville, KY 42748 


270-358-0037 

Brian & Brent Shelton, Managers 


www.quarryhillmonuments.com 


Winn Funeral Home 
210 Maple Avenue 

Horse Cave, KY 42749 

270-786-2121 

Since 1908 

www.winnfuneralhome.com 

Hart County Monument 

1043 Main Street 

P.O. Box 637 


Munfordville, KY 42765 


270-524-2421 

270-524-2424 


"Your satisfaction is our guarantee" 

Priddy's ProCut 

2290 North Jackson HWY 


Canmer, KY 42722 


270-528-5315 

"Making the world PRIDDY, 
one lawn at a time!" 

Owner: Junior Priddy 

Brooks Funeral Home 

50 Main Street 


Munfordville, KY 42765 

270-524-4400 


Douglas & Denise Brooks 

Funeral Directors 


"Our family cares for your family" 

www.brooksfuneralhomekY.com 

Sego Funeral Home 

"Serving families since the 1940's" 


P.O. Box 637 

114 W. South Street 


Munfordville, KY 42765 

270-524-2421 


www.segofuneralhome.com 


"Your local home-town family" 

. Jerry W. & Sandra Gardner, Owners 


Hedgepeth Supply Company 

1406 Hedgepeth Road 


Canmer, KY 42722 


270-528-2133 

270-528-2135 Fax 


Farm Supplies - Hardware Store 


"See us for all your farm needs!" 
Owners: Larry & Jean Hedgepeth 

Robert & Vicki Thompson 

Note from Pearl Webb 

Cemetery Board: 


We greatly appreciate our sponsors 
on this page. Without them, the 

newsletter would not be possible. 

Please do business with these 
people whenever possible. Tell 

them you appreciate their support 
to Pearl Webb Cemetery! 

Dennison's 


Roadside Market 

5824 South Jackson HWY 


Horse Cave, KY 42749 

Phone: 270-786-1663 


"Memorial Day Flowers, 

Large variety of seasonal saddles, 


gift baskets, & fruit baskets 

available!" 


Owners: Paul, Kathy, & Matt Dennison 

Dixon-Rogers 
Funeral Home 

POB 91, HWY 31-E 

Magnolia, KY 42757 


Phone: 270-324-3291 


Todd Skaggs & Brad Turner 

www.dixon-rogers.com 

Houk Insurance Agency, Inc. 

313 S. Dixie Street 


P.O. Box 250 

Horse Cave, KY 42749 


Phone: 

270-786-2724 

270-786-2234 

270-773-3558 


Fax: 270-786-2233 


www.houkinsurance.com 

GOD BLESS 

..•.....••. .. . .. .. .. .* ...... .. .. .. .. .........* 
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AMERICA 
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